

Dear Families of Washington Union School District,

President Heather Purdom

Welcome to the 2023-24 school year!

Vice President

Washington Union Educational Foundation (WUEF) continues to support programs such as art, music, and technology; and is also providing educator 'mini grants'. **The goal amount for this fundraising year is \$140,000.** This will continue to fund programs such as art, supplement music, our ever-evolving technology needs, and educator grants.

Treasurer Samuel Ramirez

The educator grants provide opportunities for educators to request funds from WUEF for educational opportunities that fall within our mission statement. This helps provide a way to enhance our district's education further through additional tools, curriculum, and materials for teachers.

Secretary Ana Seid

We are asking families to contribute \$195 for each of their children in the district.

Parliamentarian Andrea Massey

If all district families are able to contribute to our Meet The Need fundraiser, it will alleviate the need to have as many fundraisers throughout the year.

Board Members

For an easy contribution transaction, please visit: <u>WUEF.ejoinme.org</u> and make an online donation (monthly payment options are available). Donations to our non-profit are tax-deductible! Many companies also offer matching donation opportunities for their employees, we recommend checking with your company to see if they provide this offer.

Amy Parolini

Thank you in advance for your amazing support and contributions. Without the generous support of local businesses, sponsors and families like yours, we would not be able to make these programs and technology purchases possible.

Please reach out with questions or comments to our President, Heather Purdom, at 831-917-0079 or wuefpresident@gmail.com. You may also find additional information about WUEF on the WUSD website washingtonusd.org.

We are actively looking for volunteers and new board members to join us. Please consider contacting us, or join us for our monthly meetings at Toro Park Elementary on the 2nd Thursday of the month at 6 PM in the MPR.

Warm Regards,

The WUEF Board

820 Park Row, #473 Salinas, CA 93901-2406 Tax ID #77-0037407